Dear City of Columbia,

The property owners and businesses along the unnamed alley on the southside of the Wabash
bus station request to give the alley the name, “Artist Alley.” The most important reason being
public safety. The current addressing system has everyone on Walnut or Tenth Street. Response
time for 311 and 911 calls would improve greatly with a more logical addressing system.
Customers will also find businesses easier. “Artist Alley” honors the history of the neighborhood
and the name harmonizes with the artist theme and existing culture of the businesses in the
alley.

Thank you,

Tanner Ott
573-356-5893
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